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California Healthline reported on June 8, 2017, quoting a Sacramento Bee article that: “low income seniors with Dental-Cal are losing teeth, suffering infections and accruing thousands of dollars of debt to pay for an array of treatments not covered by the state-funded dental insurance for the poor. Dental benefits for many adults on Medi-Cal, which provides health coverage for low income Californians, disappeared completely for five years, between2009 and 2014. Also Medicare does not cover dental care.
These low income seniors desperately need this dental insurance coverage.
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